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 Council Corner

At January’s council meeting the proposal for splitting land into parcels on Raisin street was
discussed and referred to the planning commission.  A public hearing was held in February
regarding this matter.  After the hearing the matter was returned to council and was approved
at the February meeting.  Also the idea of replacing some of the older trees in the village was
discussed.  Many of the older ones have been removed because of condition and safety
concerns.  New locations are also being considered.  Sidewalks and lighting were two other
items that were discussed.  The last item discussed was the update of the village master plan.
If you have any thoughts on the future of Maybee, please let a council member know.  The
village website was down for some updates but is now up and running again.  
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The Library Table     734-587-3680

http://monroe.lib.mi.us/maybee-branch-library

9060 Raisin St. Maybee, MI 48159-0165  Hours open

Mon: 12:00 pm-8:00 pm  Tue: 12:00 pm-5:00 pm  Thu: 9:00 am-1:00 pm

Fri: 9:00 am-5:00 pm  Sat: 9:00 am-2:00 pm

February 14, 2015 

11:00 AM Lego Building--Maybee Branch Library 

 February 19, 2015 

10:00 AM Sense Stations--Maybee Branch Library 

February 21, 2015 

11:00 AM Lego Building--Maybee Branch Library 

February 23, 2015 

6:00 PM Preschool Storytime--Maybee Branch Library 

Downtown Maybee Day
The committee is still looking for a few more volunteers to help with the event.  Even an

hour of your time would make a big difference in making the day a big success.  Contact

Stephannie at First Merit Bank if you would like to be part of the committee.  It is

amazing how many people come to Maybee on that day. This is the 38th annual event.

*****************************************************************

It will soon be baseball season so think Spring.  If you would like to be part of the

Maybee Recreation program you can call the village hall, 734-587-2900, and leave your

name and number.  Someone from the committee will contact you and let you know how

you can help with the program.  


